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JURUPA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PUPIL TEXTBOOK and INSTRUCTIONAL  
MATERIALS SUFFICIENCY PROGRAM 

 
At the Board of Education meeting on Friday, September 27, 
2019, the governing board of the Jurupa Unified School District 
is required to make a determination, through a resolution, as to 
whether each pupil in the district has or will have by the eighth 
week of school, sufficient textbooks or instructional materials, 
or both, to use in class and to take home. 
 
Public Notice is hereby given that a public hearing shall be held 
at the above-mentioned Board meeting at which the governing 
board shall encourage participation of parents, teachers, 
members of the community interested in the affairs of the school 
district, and bargaining unit leaders. 
 
The Board of Education meeting will be held at the Education 
Center, Board Room, 4850 Pedley Road, Riverside, beginning at 
4:00 p.m. 
 
 

POST:  September 13th, through  
September 23rd, 2019 

 
 


